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SPEAKERS’ FORUM – Report for 2016 
 

Speakers’ Forum is an intellectually inspired luncheon group that started around a 
couple of decades ago.  
 
Those joining the group make a commitment to carry out research on a topic of 
interest to the group and make a presentation at a monthly luncheon meeting.  
These meetings are generally held at the  Algonquin College restaurant.   
 
Occasionally, an outside speaker is invited to share his/her expertise in a 
particular area of interest to the Group. 
 
Some of the presentations in 2016-17 were: 
 

• Estate Planning 
 

• Thought-provoking Predictions 
 

• Equality and Democracy 
 

• Autonomous Vehicles 
 

• Cultural Shift to Sustainability, and 
 

• Before and after Jallianwala Bagh 
 
The Forum welcomes new members.  For more information, please contact 
Pardeep Ahluwalia at 613 526-4467 or Beant Barewal at 613 226-5990. 


